
From: Ankur Walia <   
Sent: Thursday, January 18, 2024 3:56 PM 
To: COA <coa@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]A-2023-0421 - Objection for Construction 

  

Caution: This email originated from outside the organization. Do not click links or open 
attachments that you do not trust or are not expecting. 

  

Hi There, 

  

As per the notice for the above application construction near to our dwelling is an “Objection of 
Construction” and do not feel comfortable as per the available drawing and execution of the 
construction near the Goodview Drive. 

  

Ankur Walia 

29 Goodview Drive, Brampton ON L6R 4C3 

A-2023-0421 
 
 

Thanks, 
Ankur Walia 

Sent from          

 


